
 

 

Date: May 17, 2016 

 

Subject: Request of Identification Authorization 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter grants authorization for representatives of Panasonic Corporation of North America to apply the FCC for 

a change in identification as stipulated under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules.  

 

This authorization applies to 

Edimax Technology Co Ltd, FCC ID: NDD9578111305 (Original grant date: 03/17/2016).  

The equipment is electrically identical. The only change being the label on the device. The original test results, 

technical information and relevant document continue to be representative of the applicable to the change 

equipment. 

 

We are aware that Panasonic Corporation of North America intends to market the above referenced product under 

FCC ID: ACJAJ-WM50P 

 

 

 

 

 

Applicant : Edimax Technology Co Ltd 

Address : No.3,Wu-Chuan 3rd Road,Wu-Ku Industrial Park, New Taipei City, Taiwan 

Signature : 

 

 

_________________________________ 

Name and Job Title. : Tracy Cheng/ Senior Specialist 

E-mail : tracy@edimax.com.tw 

Tel. : +886-2-7739-6639 


